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We’d love to hear your ideas!	 Share your questions and comments:
		  sc-richmondps@ocdsb.ca

Co-Chairs  Meagan Ann Gordon and 
Jennifer Blackburn

Treasurer Jessica Fournier

Publicity Gaelan Jaffray

Volunteer Coordinator  
Trish Wilson

Secretary Nevenka Bruic

Fundraising Coordinator  This could 
be you! Contact us to get started!

Your 2022 
School Council

Richmond Public School

Want to get help make great things happen?
Our school relies on parents to volunteer to provide amazing experiences for our kids.  

Email richmondPSvolunteers@gmail.com and let us know how you’d like to contribute.

Hello from Richmond Public School’s School Council Co-Chairs!  
Meagan is mom of Maeve (SK) and Teddy and Rowan (future RPS 
students) and Jennifer is mom of Austin (grade 2) and Alyssa (SK). 
We’re pleased to be this year’s Co-Chairs and look forward to bringing 
together the RPS community after tough years due to the pandemic. 
The RPS School Council is responsible for many of the community 
building aspects of school, including family events and fun days. 
We also fundraise and support school activities, such as field trips, 
presentations, and the purchasing of new equipment. There has been a 
lot of turnover of members on the School Council since the last “normal” 
year of school so we thank you for your patience as we figure things out. 
Looking forward to a great year! To get in touch, to volunteer or pass 
along ideas of how we can make RPS a great experience for staff and 
students, please email us at sc-richmondps@ocdsb.ca.

NOVEMBER2022
SC Chairs’ Message

Sit in on a Meeting!
You don’t have to hold a position on 
council to find out what’s going on at 
your child’s school. Any parent can join 
our meetings to watch or participate! 
We hold both in-person and virtual 
meetings. Our next meeting will be in 
person at the school.

Next Meeting: 
November 22nd, 6:30 pmWe’re in the process of planning activities for the upcoming year. 

We’re carefully considering which events will best benefit our 
community. We have big ideas but need people-power to make them 
happen. If you can help with planning or running events, we would 
love to hear from you! Stay tuned for some exciting times ahead!

What’s Coming Up this Year

We have had a lot of interest expressed in reinstating our lunch 
program at RPS! To make this happen, we need a lot of people power 
from our parent community. Volunteers are needed to coordinate and 

distribute orders. Email richmondpsvolunteers@gmail.com to 
join our volunteer team!

Lunch Program


